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Dear members of the City Council
We are writing to strongly encourage prompt historic designation of the Inglis House and grounds. The Inglis House
is immediately recognizable as one of the finest buildings in Ann Arbor to an observer of any nationality or
background, because of its remarkable classical design and construction, spectacular site and elegant landscaping.

Since the University has unfortunately decided to sell rather than repurpose one of its most beautiful and elegant
holdings , there should be  no delay in appropriately recognizing the  Inglis House and grounds as of historical
importance to the City of Ann Arbor

W Joseph McCune MD
Michael and Marcia Klein Professor of Rheumatic Diseases
University of Michigan

Georgiana Sanders MD
Associate Professor of Medicine
University of Michigan
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